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Mr Matthew Meyerson

Mining Projects

NSW Department of Planning and Environment
GPO Box 39

SYDNEY NSW 2001

Matthew.Meyerson@planning.nsw.gov.au
Dear Mr Meyerson,

Myuna Colliery (10_0080 Mod 1)
Proposed Modification

| refer to your email dated 24 November 2014 requesting advice from the
Department of Primary Industries (DPI) in respect to the above matter.

Comment by NSW Office of Water
The Office of Water has reviewed the proposal and has no objections. The existing
conditions of approval are suitable for the modified project proposal.

For further information contact Brendan Mee, Water Regulation Officer, (Newcastle
Office) on (02) 4904 2524 or at brendan.mee@water.nsw.gov.au.

Comment by Agriculture NSW
Agriculture NSW has reviewed the proposed modifications and provides the
following advice.

As the mine extension is in the main under Lake Macquarie and there is no
commercial agriculture near or above the extended extraction areas, Agriculture
NSW has no outstanding issues or requirements for the development, or the
necessity for the NSW Office of Agriculture Sustainability and Food Security to
provide additional advice.

For further information please contact Andrew Docking, Resource Management
Officer (Richmond office) on 4588 2128, or: andrew.docking@industry.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely

Kristian Holz
Director Policy, Legislation and Innovation

NSW Department of Primary Industries
Level 48 MLC Centre, 19 Martin Place Sydney NSW 2000
GPO Box 5477, SYDNEY NSW 2001
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